
 

  
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No.18 – 28th Sept 2017 
 

SUBJECT:  Approaches to Al Jazeera Port 

 
Ref: Chart 3174, 3404 
 
Mariners are advised dredging works are on-going to develop a new approach channel at Al 
Jazeera Port. As such, new buoys will be placed in varying positions until the project is complete.  
 
The Control Tower at Al Jazeera will have the most up to date information. Mariners approaching 
the port are advised to proceed to position Lat: 25° 47’ N  Long: 055° 44’ E and contact the Tower 
on VHF Channel 16 & 68 prior to arrival.  
 

Tower telephone contact number: +971 7 244 6627/244 6993.  
 
Dredging operations are expected to finish later this year. 
 
Updates to International Publications will be issued when the project is complete.   
 
 
 
 
Capt. Michael Magee 
Harbour Master 
RAK Ports 

 
Status of previously published notices: 
2015: 1 
2016: 2 
2017: 5, 10, 14, 15 
 
 
 

  


